
Cadet Flight Sergeant Stuart Whitehead, a Cove resident, from 107 (Aberdeen) 

Squadron has successfully passed a Regional Selection Board for the 

International Air Cadet Exchange 2011. He will now represent Scotland & 

Northern Ireland Region on this year’s exchange as he jets off across the globe 

to Canada.

The International Air Cadet Exchange links air minded youth organisations 

across the world on a fifteen day exchange visit each year through July and 

August and is a prestigious opportunity to meet Cadets from all over the world 

in a cultural, adventurous and entertaining programme of events with an 

aviation theme.

Cadet Flight Sergeant Whitehead said: “It’s astonishing that I was the only 

Cadet in Scotland being offered this opportunity. I’ll be starting University later 

this year, so the experience of living away in an unfamiliar setting with the 

support of friendly and outgoing people will prove invaluable.”

107 (Aberdeen) Squadron parades Monday and Wednesday evenings (7pm - 9.30pm)

Contact the Squadron for more information on (01224) 590 679

(Mon & Wed Evenings) or visit our website www.107aircadets.org 
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